
 

 

 

 

17/09/2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

We are pleased to invite you and your son/daughter to our First Year Mass on Thursday 26th of 

September at 7pm (revised time),  in St. John Bosco Community College. 

 

The first-year mass has a long tradition in our school. It is a lovely opportunity for the entire year 

group to gather with their parents/guardians and teachers to mark this important time of 

transition into secondary school. 

The students are currently preparing for the mass with Ms. O’Brien (School Chaplain and R.E 

Teacher), Ms. Fitzsimons (R.E Teacher) and Trilby Edwards (Music Teacher). 

Fr. Pat Malone will be the Celebrant.  There will be an opportunity to meet all staff over 

refreshments after the mass. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on this special occasion for your son/daughter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Denis O’Rourke 

Principal 

 


